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Q1. Is the project subject to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act, Executive 
Order 05-05, or SEPA review?

A1. The project may be partially funded through the U.S. Dept. of Agriculture and would, therefore, be 
subject to Section 106.  It will also likely be used in conjunction with the SEPA review process.

Q2. Do prevailing wage rates apply as stated in Section 2.21 of the Request for Quote?

A2. No.  The work contemplated by the Request for Quote does not fall within the definition of a “Public 
Work” and, therefore, is not subject to prevailing wage requirements.  As a result, Section 2.21 of 
the Request for Quote should be stricken.
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